
As a small business owner in downtown Portland Proposition 110 has been a disaster. I see people 
openly shooting up drugs on the street, not caring that they are being seen. I’ve also seen people 
smoking crack and fentanyl on the streets, why not - there is no consequence. 
This is a failed proposition that was funded by out of state lobbyists and has created an even greater 
social problem for Oregonians. Having consequences such as jail or getting your kids taken away 
motivates drug users to get help, but when there are no consequences they continue the same self 
destructive behavior. 
I want to see Proposition 110 repealed, the sooner the better. 
Pamela Reed 
Co-owner of 521 SW 10th Street 
Portland Oregon 
Resident of 5825 NE Rodney Ave. 
Portland, OR 
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